
FRIENDS’ FOOTNOTES 

 
MARCH 2023 

  

President's Letter: 
Happy spring to all the members of “Friends of the Library.”   I think all of us are ready for warmer days and sun-
shine afternoons! 
 
As you all know, canceling our February meeting was a hard decision, but on the side of caution, I think it was the 

right thing to do. I hope in the future we don’t have to cross that bridge again. 
 
Looking forward to our March 27th meeting at 1:00 pm and catching up on our calendar and business at hand. 
Our guest speaker is Jeff Sweeney who is the owner, along with his wife Teresa, of Strawberry Gardens 
Nursery. We welcome Jeff and know he will put us in the mood for spring planting.  Remember to bring any neigh-
bors and friends to this meeting, as I know some of us are not aware of this wonderful nursery in our own back 

yard. I am sure we all have questions to ask regarding our own gardens as well.  
 
Have a great day and keep smiling…its contagious!! 
 
Sue Hedman, President 
 

Treasurer’s Report:     

Beginning Balance 2/1/2023 $12,376.11 

Deposits                $       0 
Disbursements              ($   200.00) 
Ending Balance 2/28/2023  $12,176.11 
 
Carol Trimble, Treasurer 
 

Secretary’s Report :  
As there was no Friends of the Library meeting in February, there is no Secretary’s Report.   
 
Diane Buechner, Secretary 

  

Members to keep in our thoughts and prayers: 
 

Barbara Grillo & Marion Inward  
If you know of someone to add to our concern list, please contact         

  Diane Buechner or Ann Pendleton at 476-3678 
 
 
 



Library Manager’s Report:     By Ann Pendleton 

 

 
 

 
 

Just a reminder about the FREE cultural passes (available to library mem-
bers in Gila County) for museums, archeological sites, zoos and gardens in 

Arizona. Call your library for more information! 

 
Check out our new selection of SEEDS for spring!. High Country Garden 
Club is so generous in packing in donating this huge selection of wonderful 

seeds to plant. 

 
 

Believe it or not, it is time to start thinking about planting your spring/summer garden! To 
help you get started, the library has a new, large selection of seeds in our Seed Library 
given to us by the High Country Garden Club! You can pick out five free seed packets 

each season. Come in and get your green thumb warmed up and ready for Spring! 


